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13/02/2024

MR Richard Roxburgh
53 Bungan head RD
Newport NSW 2106

RE: Mod2023/0684 - 1193 Barrenjoey Road PALM BEACH NSW 2108

I thoroughly support the idea for an eatery opening evenings in this beautiful place, the impact
will be negligible on the surrounding neighbourhood. And northern beaches community is
completely starved of such places to eat, and we’ve been waiting for years for that to change!
This terrific idea would be an excellent start.
Thank you




